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Dear Ms. Mohney,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received your public records request
sent in via our website, as follows:
 

Any claims or reports submitted by Olympic College from July 25, 2018, to
August 15, 2018. Any claims or reports submitted by Olympic College
from August 20, 2019, to September 10, 2019. Specifically related to
Facilities or Safety.

 
In response, we estimate we can have any responsive records found ready for you by
October 23, 2024.  If we are unable to meet that date, we will contact you and let you
know when to expect the work will be completed.  Please let us know if you have any
questions, concerns or issues regarding this request.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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